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The Bullship Log 

—Online Meeting— 
Aug 17, 2020 7:00PM


Members can join via Zoom App or browser

See link in email 

   
Meeting Minutes: July 20, 2020 

Call to Order 
7:15 with 6 members. There were 4 members at the start of the meeting and 2 members joined the meeting near the end of 
the night. This was a remote meeting using ZOOM 
Are there any visitors tonight? 
No visitors. 
Are there any new members tonight? 
No new members were present. 
Minutes - Yeoperson (or in newsletter) 
The June minutes were read and accepted. 
Pursers/Membership Report 
The club collected $30.00 in membership dues.  A check for $25.00 was written to Evans Walker as reimbursement for 
reserving the Shelter for the Club picnic. 
Committee Reports 

Activities Captain 
Evans Walker confirmed plans for the upcoming picnic. It was decided that attendees bring their own food to eat. NO 
food will be shared. 
Evans Walker  reported that the Kenosha Southport Marina will offer a “Customer Appreciation Night”with live music.  
It is scheduled for July 31 
Signal Officer 
No report. 

 New Business 
 No new business. 
 Who has been sailing since last month? 
 Evans Walker and Brian Black talked about their sail from Waukegan to Kenosha. 
 William Reilly chatted about his Apostle Island trip. 
 Any Other Business 
 A number of sailing videos were shared. 
 It was restated that the Club Picnic will be at the Red Oak Pavilion on August 1. Please bring your own food and  
 arrive by 12 noon.  
Adjourn 
9:20 pm 
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On August 1st, RYC Members enjoyed our first in-person event since the February monthly meeting. Our 
picnic was a bring your own lunch and personal protective equipment affair, but came off pretty well. It was 
great so get on the water, either on a dinghy or the gracious provision of socially-distanced pontoon cruise 
by Allen and Ruth Penticoff. Although the boat-ramp parking lot was completely full, access to launching 
was not crowded at all. Ken Lesko sailed his Capri 14.2 before lunch, Marty O’Connor briefly sailed his 
American 14-6, and Scott Foster launched and docked his Butterfly before eating lunch. After the rest of the 
attendees gathered at the Red Oak Shelter had finished eating, many of them regrouped at the dock to 
board Allen’s Sun Cruiser Pontoon boat. Winds were light, but it wasn’t terribly hot and sunny, so the boating 
was quite relaxing. 
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